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National Science Foundation DRAFT Information Quality Guidelines 

The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) issued government-wide guidelines under 
section 515 of the Treasury and General Government Appropriations Act for Fiscal Year 2001 
(Public Law 106-554) to ensure and maximize the quality, objectivity, utility and integrity of 
information disseminated by Federal agencies. OMB's guidelines were published in the Federal 
Register in Volume 66, No. 189 on Friday, September 28, 2001, and updated in Volume 2, No. 
67 on Thursday, January 3, 2002. A corrected version of the guidelines was published in the 
Federal Register in Volume 67, No. 36 on February 22, 2002. Each Federal agency is 
responsible for issuing its own section 515 guidelines. As a result, The National Science 
Foundation has developed corresponding DRAFT information quality guidelines. 

The following document provides the DRAFT National Science Foundation Information Quality 
Guidelines. 

DRAFT NSF Information Quality Guidelines (PDF: 44K) 

If you have any comments on these guidelines, please submit them electronically to 
infoqual515@nsf.gov, via mail to Section 515 Information Quality Officer; The National Science 
Foundation; 4201 Wilson Blvd., Suite 305; Washington, D.C. 22230; or via fax to (703) 292-
9084. Comments should be received no later than June 3rd, 2002, to receive full consideration. 
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